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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 3, 1976 

Dear George: 

Thank you for sending the pictures of my 
visit with you and Bear Bryant. As I 
mentioned in my earlier letter to you, 
I greatly enjoyed my visit to Alo.bama and 
the wonderful hospitality you and others 
showed me. These pictures will help me 
remember. that event. 

Sincerely, 

ThP- H orabl George C. Wallace 
Governor of Alabama 
Montgomery, Alabama 36104 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 27, 1976 

MR PRESIDENT: 

Pictures of the President and 
Governor Wallace 

Attached is a package of photographs sent to you from 
Governor Wallace's Office. A note of thanks is also 
attached for your signature to Governor Wallace. 

Jim Connor 
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